Town of Stratton

Selectman’s Meeting
November 25, 2024

Present: Selectman: Chair- Al Dupell, Boomer Walker, Greg Marcucci Larry Bills, Chris Liller; Steve
Petrik of Southern Vermont Trails Assoc. (SoVTA); Candie Bernard, Assistant Clerk; Jeff Cavagnino and
Matt Jones from Stratton Corp.

7:30 pm: Meeting called to order. Orders were reviewed and signed.
Modifications: No modifications were made.

Stratton Corp. Jeff Cavagnino and Matt Jones discussed a revised Master Plan that they think will be
submitted in January 2025. The selectmen asked about a Culvert that might need replacement on Stratton
Mountain Access Road. Chris Liller was going to reach out to Josh from Better Roads and possibly
conducting a hydraulic study. Possible paving was also discussed. Jeff Cavagnino and Matt Jones left the
meeting at 8:15pm

Recreation Area: Discussed projects at the Recreation Area. Steve Petrik shared a spreadsheet and talked
about the grant he is working on.

Town Forest: Boomer Walker made a motion to enter executive session, Al Dupell seconded, all
concurred. Chris Liler made a motion to invite Steve Petrik and Candie Bernard into executive session.
Boomer Walker seconded, all concurred. Executive session was entered at 8:30pm. The board exited
executive session at 8:40pm, No decisions were made. Steve Petrik left the Meeting,

Road Crew Issues: Chris Liller said he would be meeting with Treasurer Alyson Peterson next week to
work on the Highway Department budget. Stratton Mountain School’s New sign package has arrived. Also
discussed the possible replacement of the culvert at the top of Penny Avenue.

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectman’s minutes of November 11%, 2024. Boomer
Walker seconded. All concurred.

Other Business: There was no other business to discuss.
Adjourn: Al Dupell made a motion to adjourn at 8:45pm. Larry Bills seconded. All concurred.

Minutes by: Canolie Bernaro




